

PENZANCE - CUXHAVEN TWINNING ASSOCIATION



TO ALL OF OUR FRIENDS IN CUXHAVEN

Since the last visit to Cuxhaven in 2018 we have had as everyone will know the dreaded Covid pandemic, this has curtailed all activities between our two towns, but we have still remained in contact with each other.

We have also had the gift of calendars from Cuxhaven which we have appreciated so much.

We have decided to reciprocate this year with calendars of our own with some views of Cornwall and also some that we hope you will be able to recall of West Cornwall, it will also show to those who have not visited, our Cornish landscape, we hope you will come and enjoy a stay with us.

As we had not visited Cuxhaven since 2018, it was our turn to visit when the opportunity arose, now both Associations believe it is the right time to continue our visits programmes.

At a recent committee meeting, we discussed when we should visit Cuxhaven in 2023. When we travelled to Cuxhaven in 2018 we used the traditional English Bank Holiday (Spring Bank Holiday), which we have used for many years and found it difficult to say the least. It was decided to move the visit time to the mid-month of June and the date was agreed to be June 9th to 19th, travelling inclusive.

Finally the Penzance - Cuxhaven Twinning Association wish all of our friends in Cuxhaven the compliments of the season and hope that you all have a wonderful Christmas and New Year and that we will all meet again in 2023 and renew our friendships.

Best wishes to all in Cuxhaven, from the members of the Penzance - Cuxhaven Twinning Association





Mobile: 07791455919 e-mail: jrpenzance@gmail.com